
Middle School Dance and Haunted House 
 

Friday, October 26th there will be a dance and haunted 
house for the DCIS middle schoolers. It will take place 
after school in the DCIS cafeteria from 6pm-8pm. We ask 
that the middle schoolers use appropriate behavior during 
the event. This means following the school rules, as well 
as being respectful to the school and other students. If the 
student is misbehaving, we will call a parent or guardian to 
come pick them up immediately. In order to go to the 
dance, you will need to get this form signed and returned 
to Ms. Rodriquez prior to the dance. 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: 
_________________________ 
 
 
Student 
Signature:________________________________ 
 


